
From:   Glen Allen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 15, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 0672-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Application has been modifed to remove FirstNet Frequencies.


